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InBusiness Online Banking
ACH NOTIFICATIONS 

IT’S AN EXCITING TIME AT NEW MEXICO BANK & TRUST! 

We are making system upgrades that will change the way you receive notifications for ACH returns, or 
changes to ACH transactions you process. Beginning Tuesday, January 21, 2020, you will have access 
to our new InBusiness Online Banking platform to receive the notifications you currently access 
through the FedEDI Reporting system. Please note, the way you send your files to the bank will not 
change. 

New Mexico Bank & Trust will ensure you are properly set up to receive notifications when the new 
InBusiness Online Banking system goes live on January 21, 2020. 

Beginning on January 21, you may follow these simple steps to access the notifications: 

Log in to the 
InBusiness 
Online Banking 
System 

Choose 
PosPay/ACH 
Reporting 

Launch 
Advanced 
Options 

Choose ACH 
Reporting Files 

You’ll see your 
notifications 
there! 
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https://savvyatnmb-t.com/NewMexicoBankandTrustOnline/UUX.aspx#/login
https://savvyatnmb-t.com/NewMexicoBankandTrustOnline/UUX.aspx#/login
https://savvyatnmb-t.com/NewMexicoBankandTrustOnline/UUX.aspx#/login


 

 For more information, please refer to the Positive Pay section in our Online Banking User Guide. 
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https://mcompany.cld.bz/A-Quick-and-Easy-Guide-to-InBusiness-Banking-nmbt

